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January 6, 2025

United States Department of Justice
950 Pennsylvania Avenue

RFK Main Justice Building
Washington, DC 20530

Honorable President Donald J. Trump:

I am writing on behalf of Henry “Enrique” Tarrio, who was alleged to have been and was
prosecuted by the United States Department of Justice, under the administration of Merrick
Garland and President Joseph Biden, because of the events of January 6, 2021, at the United
States of America Capitol in Washington, D.C.. I respectfully request on my client’s behalf the
consideration of a full and complete Presidential Pardon for Henry “Enrique” Tarrio.

Henry “Enrique” Tarrio is a young man with an aspiring future ahead of him. He has been a
successful person throughout many plights of his life including running two successful
businesses prior to his current incarceration. Henry “Enrique” Tarrio was portrayed throughout
the Government’s case as a right-wing extremist that promoted a neo-fascist militant
organization. Henry is nothing more than a proud American that believes in true conservative
values. On January 4, 2021, Henry was arrested on an unrelated charge to the events of January
6, 2021, and ordered by a District of Columbia Circuit Court judge to remove himself from the
area of District of Columbia and not partake in the rally that took place on January 6, 2021.
Henry followed the directions of the court and removed himself from the District of Columbia
and relocated to Baltimore, Maryland. Nonetheless, the Government pushed forward charging
and prosecuting Henry, along with four individuals in the same trial, for expressing their freedom
of expression. The Court thereafter imposed a sentence of twenty-two (22) years of
incarceration, imposing the largest sentence of any January 6 defendant,

After his sentencing, Henry has been relocated from multiple federal and private prison facilities !
which have placed him in special housing unit (“SHU”) for most of his time in custody. The

significance of being placed in the SHU is important because Henry has been housed where he

can only see the outside of his cell for one (1) hour a day. The remainder of the day, Henry is

kept in seclusion from other inmates in his cell by himself. No individual should be housed for

this extended time as it is cruel and an unusual punishment and can lead to major mental health

concems.
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Granting this pardon would allow Henry to reintegrate into a family that is extremely supportive
and would further demonstrate commitment to lawful, peaceful, and constructive contributions.
It would also enable him to support his family fully and contribute meaningfully to the

community.

Thank you for considering this request with compassion and understanding of the human
capacity for growth and change. I am confident that Henry will honor this opportunity with the

respect, gratitude, and integrity it deserves.

Respectfully,
/

>

P
Nay#li' Hassan, Esq.
Attorney of behalf of Henry “Enrique” Tarrio
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